
Welcome to the PayPal
Monthly application and
instruction guide for
CDL 303. 
We are offering this
payment option so you
can attend CDL 303,
train, graduate then get
a job. Once you have a
steady income you’ll be
able to pay off your 
tuition. 

1. In the CDL STORE
choose your course.

>>>>>>>>>>>>



2. Click PURCHASE

>>>>>>>>>>>>



3. Enter your 
E-MAIL ADDRESS and
click CONTINUE.

>>>>>>>>>>>>



4. In the “Payment” field
select PAYPAL at the
top. 
Enter billing address
and phone number. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>

5. At the bottom click
the yellow “Pay with
PAYPAL”

>>>>>>>>>>>>



6. A new window will
pop-up. Enter your
email or phone number
and password to log
into your existing 
PayPal account or sign
up to create a new one. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>



7. Scroll down and 
select PAY MONTHLY. 

Click CONTINUE to 
REVIEW ORDER. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>



8. Review your billing
address and phone. 

Click CONTINUE. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>



9. Enter your date of
birth, last 4 numbers of
your social security
number and estimated
annual income. 

Click AGREE and APPLY. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>


